## Citizens Commission of Inquiry

103 2nd Street, N.E. Washington, D.C. 20002 (202) 546-7500

May 23, 1975

Harold Weisberg Rt 8 Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Harold:

I was sorry to see that you were so ill when you were in New York. I am sorry to see your letter dated April 30, 1975, which seems to indicate that your illness continues.

In the past, in your own way, you have made a contribution to the body of knowledge about the death of John Kennedy. However, as you know, so many of the people with whom you have worked in the past feel that your continued, egomaniacal attacks upon a wide variety of persons who should be viewed by you as co-workers, indicates a severe problem. I hope that you will take this judgment in the spirit in which it is offered and that you will seek help at this time so that in the near future those of us who continue to work in this important area may benefit from your participation.

I do hope that you feel better soon.

ncern and best wishes,

Mark Lane